
 

 

 

03 February 2022 

Dear Parents 

This month is February – the month of love.   We, at Zululand Remedial Centre, believe in looking after the 

community and one of the most important outreaches we have is our local SPCA.  

The SPCA plays a very big part in our community, and they rely solely on the community for donations and 

funds. Every learner, parent and family member are thus encouraged to bring a donation to the school to 

help the SPCA.    

Some suggestions for items to donate: 

• Dog/cat dry food 

• Dog/cat tin food 

• Newspapers 

• Towels/blankets 

• Dog/cat toys 

Parent we request that every learner to support our effort towards our donation to the SPCA as 

14 February 2022, on Valentine’s Day. 

This is by far one of our biggest projects every year for the past 10 years, please support it. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

DF Millin 
 
P R I N C I P A L 
 


